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Two killed in SE Nebraska collision

(KLZA)--Two people were killed in a two-vehicle wreck Sunday night near
Nebraska City in southeast Nebraska.

According to the Otoe County Sheriff’s Office, 32-year-old Rachel Curry, of
Auburn, died at the scene of the crash on U.S. 75 Highway in Otoe County, and
15-year-old Chloe Curry was pronounced dead at a hospital later that night.
Chloe was a student at Johnson County Central. The driver of the Chevy truck
they were riding in, 39-year-old Michael Curry, of Auburn, was taken to St.
Mary’s Hospital in Nebraska City.

The driver of the second vehicle, a sport utility vehicle, was later found in Falls
City.

He was taken into custody after being treated for injuries and booked into the
Otoe County Jail.

His name has not been released.

The crash remains under investigation.
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